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Statement from Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch on HB 4900: 
 
“The Illinois Chamber of Commerce opposes government interference in prescription drug 
pricing. A state-by-state regulatory approach would be very disruptive to the marketplace 
and is not in the best interest of our healthcare system.” 
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